
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

THEMBELIHLE MUNICIPALITY 
 

ERRATUM 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE CALLING FOR INSPECTION OF GENERAL 

VALUATION ROLL AND LODGING OF OBJECTIONS 
 

The Notice published on the Volksblad newspaper on the 11 and 18 February 

2015 for calling the public for inspection of General Valuation Roll and lodging 

of objections has been extended to 10 April 2015. 
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